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APPENDIX B 

 

REPORT TO BURIAL BOARD 
 
St Stephens Churchyard 
 
Grass cutting slightly behind schedule in a couple of places but will be caught up 
very soon.  
 
As far as I am aware there are no problems with anything other than the old shed 
roof which has been quoted for.  
 
Mark Orchard 
Cemetery Warden 

 

 

 


